
The time has officially come, guys! The 2022 Kentucky-Tennessee District
Convention is upon us. I can truthfully say our board has all worked extremely
hard in making this the best convention it can possibly be. The event takes
place in Franklin, Tennessee at the beautiful Franklin Marriott Cool Springs. It
will start on March 18th and end on the 20th. I am excited to see everyone
there and participate in such fun activities. With workshops, contests, and
even a dance, it would be impossible not to have fun at District Convention. 
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INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION
ICON is quickly approaching. This year, International Convention will be held in

Washington D.C, a city unlike any other. Being from July 6th to 10th, the
experience will be a once in a lifetime opportunity. Planned activities and events
also let you enjoy both the convention and the city as much as you possibly can.

The opportunity is also super affordable, so do not miss out!  
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Well folks, this is it! I have been the Division Six
Lieutenant Governor for a full year now, and my time

has come to a close. Although there were difficult
times, I would not have traded this experience for the

world. I want to thank the K-T District Board, who
have truly become family to me. I have made

memories and friends this past year that I will never
forget. I would also like to thank all of the adults of
the K-T District Board. I truly would have been lost
without them, and I cannot thank them enough. I

also want to thank you guys! Without our members
and advisors, Key Club would not be possible. The
support I have gotten from you guys means more to

me than I could ever possibly express. Although I am
sad to go, I know that our new LTG will be

phenomenal and truly make our division shine.
Thank you all once again, and it has been an honor

being your 2021-2022 Division Six Lieutenant
Governor. 
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